
	 	 HEXHAM AND DISTRICT DARTS LEAGUE A.G.M.  MINUTES	  
	 	 HELD AT THE EX SERVICE CLUB, ON MONDAY 21st  AUGUST 2023


	  	 John Blackburn in the Chair, opened the meeting at 7:30pm.


Minutes of the 2022 AGM were read out the by the Secretary:  PROPOSED correct by R. Byron and 
2nd by S. Plemper.


The Secretary read out his report for 2022-23 season 


Secretary explained he stands by resignation but hard work done by him and Michael Pearson would 
hate to see this undone and if no one came forward would remain on for coming season if proposed 
in meeting.


PROPOSED: A correct summary by I. Cooper and 2nd S. Plemper 


The Treasurer reported an ongoing balance of £1,021.25, and re-iterated that this is a non-profit 
league and will keep monies same as last year but might change for 2024 proposed correct by  
D. Robinson and 2nd R Byron 

ELECTION OF OFFICIALS came next and all stood down.


Proposed by R Byron and 2nd unanimous that all positions remain same for coming season


PROPOSALS


There was only 1 proposal from L. Briggs 2nd by D. Sullivan that food is removed from Friday night as 
costs to high and harder to please everyone.  3 for 11 against not carried.


TEAM REGISTRATIONS


• Team registration forms handed out and can be sent by text or Whatsapp latest 28th August.


• First darts meeting 4th September


• Season to start on 8 or 15th September


• Corstopitum Club and Tory Lost Boys withdrawing from league.


• Haydonian Club have entered a team for the League


• Request fromTory B  to stay in the ‘A’  Div. and from the Globe to remain in the ‘B’. 


• Roll call all other teams same as last year, looking like 20 teams in 2023-24 season


ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
Bryan Cassidy suggested bi-monthly meets as this would be more beneficial, Steve said he had 
no problem with this as 2 draws on one night, no issues from raised by the Committee and 
agreed to try it for this year.


Meeting closed at 7:50pm


ALAN TURNBULL 2023



